
Bruce Delmore Prevents Foreclosure with
Assistance from Nonprofit Alliance of
Consumer Advocates

Local Resident Overcomes Financial Hardship and Retains Home Ownership Through Timely Nonprofit

Intervention

SCOTTS VALLEY, CA, UNITED STATES, July 5, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Local resident Bruce

Delmore has successfully averted the foreclosure of his home with the invaluable assistance of

the Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates. Facing significant financial challenges, Mr.

Delmore had fallen $107,770.04 in arrears on his mortgage, being two years behind on his

payments.

The property, located in the picturesque community of Scotts Valley, CA, was scheduled for sale

on May 14, 2024. However, thanks to the timely intervention of the Nonprofit Alliance of

Consumer Advocates, Mr. Delmore was able to navigate the complex process of foreclosure

prevention and retain ownership of his home.

"Words cannot express my gratitude to the Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates," said

Bruce Delmore. "Their support and guidance were instrumental in helping me understand my

options and take the necessary steps to prevent foreclosure. Without their help, I would have

lost my home."

The Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates, a dedicated organization committed to assisting

homeowners in distress, provided Mr. Delmore with comprehensive support. Their team of

experts worked diligently to negotiate with lenders and develop a viable plan to address the

mortgage arrears, ultimately ensuring that Mr. Delmore could remain in his home.

"We are delighted to have been able to assist Mr. Delmore during this challenging time," said a

representative from the Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates. "Our mission is to help

homeowners in similar situations navigate their financial difficulties and prevent foreclosure

whenever possible. Mr. Delmore's case is a testament to the impact of our work and the

importance of seeking assistance early."

The successful intervention by the Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates highlights the

critical role that nonprofit organizations play in supporting individuals facing financial hardship.

Homeowners experiencing similar difficulties are encouraged to seek help and explore the

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.nacalaw.org
http://www.nacalaw.org


resources available to them.

For more information about the Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates and the services they

provide, please visit their website at www.nacalaw.org or contact their office at (855) 622-2435.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/725468032
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